
 
 

 

 

 

 

October 19, 2020 

To Our Residents, Family Members and staff: 

We want to inform you that we have received confirmation thata staff memberat 

Saint Francis Rehabilitation and Nursing Center has tested positive with COVID-

19.This staff member last worked on October 11, 2020.  We have initiated our re-

emergence protocols, have done testing for close contacts and will do 100% 

testing staff this week. Resident safety is our top priority. Saint Francis 

Rehabilitation and Nursing Center is staying in very close communication with 

local and state health officials to ensure we are taking all the appropriate steps. 

We will contact you if your loved one is suspected or diagnosed with COVID-19. 

We know this is a difficult time for everyone.We will continue to provide you with 

updates as they become available.Our website is updated daily or more as 

needed.  Please visit saintfrancisrehab.com for details.   

 

 
Sincerely,  

Katie Joyce 
Katie Joyce, Administrator 


